From: Jo Harper

Sent: 11 September 2021 20:08

To: Planning Policy

Subject: New build zero carbon emissions

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/madam,

I would like to support your plan for new builds to have zero carbon emissions, and even to strengthen your plan by demanding that developers embed sustainability into their new builds in terms are f renewable energy, trees and wild flowers to support biodiversity.

We really are at a critical juncture and we must ensure that we do everything to reduce the misery and hardships caused by climate change and biodiversity crash for our children and future generations.

Please do whatever you can to make the future better.

Thank you and best wishes, Jo Harper